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Pools on the Park Exercise Studio

Frequently asked questions

1. What capital investment has been secured for Pools On The Park?
£1.6m of capital investment has been secured for the following works:

e New Activity Studio

e Refurbishment of Fitness Changing & Associated Toilets

e Refurbishment of Changing Village & Associated Toilets

e Refurbishment of Café Toilets

e Replacement of Pool Hall Ceiling, Air Handling and Lighting
e Replacement of Outdoor Pool high level Floodlights

e Boundary fence

2. What changes will be made to the changing areas?

The changing areas will be modernised and designed in keeping with the Sport England Accessible
Facilities guidelines to promote use of the facilities and to widen access to our services.

3. The boards displayed at site show images of the changing rooms, what if | am
not happy with what is being proposed?

The boards show indicative images and are designed to give context to what could be possible, we
hope that the images will encourage engagement from both user and non-users of the service.
The engagement exercise will support the service in providing more inclusive facilities and
programme of activities.

4. Why are you looking to replace the Pool Hall Ceiling and Air Handling?
The project is in line with the audit of the building and is designed to make the facility more

effective, efficient, and sustainable for the future.

5. How soon will works commence and what impact will this have on using the
centre?

We are currently in the planning phase of works; further details will be provided and as the project
develops.



